
 

 

  

09/11/22 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian,  
 
Thank you so much for the support you have given for your child’s participation in the WE SEE YOU stained glass project. As 
you are aware the project is a partnership between the Worshipful Company of Glaziers and the Clewer Initiative, looking 
at the issue of modern-day slavery.  
 
Students have had an enriching experience visiting Southwark Cathedral, the V & A and John Reyntiens glass studio. John 
has been busy behind the scenes creating a glass panel inspired by the student’s designs.  
 
I am now able to warmly invite you to a celebration reception to be held at Southwark Cathedral from 11am – 1pm on 

Friday 25 November. Please complete this consent form by Friday 11 November if you can attend. The event will be 

an opportunity to hear more about the project, see the student’s designs, view the finished panel and have some drinks and 
nibbles. 
 
Some students will also be speaking at the event which will be attended by a wide range of interested parties including the 
funders and local councillors. If you are happy for your child to attend could you please complete the attached slip and 
return to the Art office. 
 
In order to prepare the students for speaking at Southwark Cathedral we will have an additional after school session with 
an external visitor. Please ensure that your child attends this session. Please see the table below for more details: 
 

Remaining timetable for Modern Day Slavery ‘We See You’ Glaziers Education Partnership 2022 
 

 Session 7  
 
 

 
In school 
 Monday 14 November, 3 – 4pm 
 
External visitor from Southwark Cathedral 
coming to rehearse speeches for Friday 25 
November event  
 

  
Rehearsal of speeches after school with 
Miss Morson and external visitor 
  

 Session 8  
 

 
Events at Southwark Cathedral 
Anti-modern day slavery events on Friday 
25 November 11am – 1pm and Saturday 26 
November at Southwark Cathedral for staff 
and students involved in the project.  
 

  
Presentation of final design made in 
stained glass and design drawings on 
display banners 
 
  

https://forms.office.com/r/A4i1AS0Hv9


 

 

  

On Saturday the Cathedral will be also be 
open to the public from 10am -1pm. 
Bookings can be made here: 
https://southwark.anglican.org/news-
events/events/whats-on/modern-slavery-
right-here-right-now/  
  
 

 
 
Please note that students will need to have enough money on their oyster cards to make return journeys for the trip and 
they should also bring a packed lunch. 
 
As always, we thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Morson 
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